



## Sexual Violence Prevention Committee

June 17<sup>th</sup>, 2024

**Attendance:** Rebecca Demchuk, Beth Pirouet, Laura Crowley, Ashley Dunn, Laura Naranjo, Aysha Vahora, Krystal Liu

- Introductions: Aysha (Community Advisor at Q-Hall), Krystal (Residence Life Coordinator at Q-Hall), Laura (Manager, Student Safety, Rights & Responsibilities), Ashley Dunn (SRC Representative/ Student Ambassador)
- Previous minutes (April) approved by Rebecca and Beth
- Items:
  - Posters for SVP were presented and were approved by the group. Laura C to contact services in Chatham to confirm supports available to men. Once this is confirmed, the posters will be emailed to the SVP committee and SRC for final review. Rebecca confirmed that the frames have arrived.
  - Fall 2024 orientation and consent training at the residences. Krystal and Aysha will connect with Aaron re: what was done in previous years. Krystal also confirmed that students in residence need to complete a consent information session as part of orientation.
  - SVP will have representation at orientation week. Laura C will connect with Art regarding SVP swag for the school year. Laura C and Laura N will first look at inventory needs.
  - Bringing in the Bystander – upcoming training for trainers. Laura will send the information to Aysha, Krystal, and Ashley. Hoping to offer the program twice a semester (dates will be selected later to avoid mid-terms and exams).
  - Flip the Script – Rebecca has reached out to the SARE Centre as Laura N is currently the only trainer on campus. She inquired if they could help facilitate a group each semester – awaiting a response next week. The next Train the Trainer will take place in May of 2025.
  - Sexual Misconduct Training is currently being updated to include interpersonal violence and some content revisions. It will come back to the group next meeting for review.
  - Human Trafficking – discussed the intention of creating a separate training (not mandatory) for staff and students. Could possibly go onto Blackboard. Discussed offering swag or another incentive to those

students who complete the training. Laura N presented posters that she created relating to Human Trafficking.

- Updates
  - SRC – No updates
  - TSI – Not in attendance
  - Q Hall – No updates
  - Gem – Not in attendance

Next meeting: July 17<sup>th</sup> at 9:30am